
Our Vision: Canterbury Christian School prepares students to confidently

respond to Christ’s call on their lives. 

Canterbury Tales Newsletter 

September 9th, 2021
 

Welcome back!



Canterbury Friend, 

 

We are delighted to have our Canterbury scholars back in the classroom.

Students (and teachers!) are quickly acclimating to our school routines.

This email "The Canterbury Tales" is our weekly school newsletter and

you should expect it each Thursday evening. Expect updates for our

school community related to upcoming campus news and events. 

 

Fridays at Canterbury

Each Friday, we have an all-school Chapel from 8:30 to 9:05 AM and

typically have a student presentation as part of the service. Parents are

welcome to join us for chapel on any day, but many choose to join us on

Fridays to see student recitations, the reading of tallies, and other

performances. Expect updates from your classroom teacher and here in

the Canterbury Tales for when to expect to see your child up front!  

We are also excited to bring back our Hot Lunch Fridays and will be

serving pizza for all students tomorrow. This is included as part of your

tuition, so no additional payments are needed. Students may also bring

their own lunch if they so desire. 

 

Teacher Commissioning Service this Sunday

At Canterbury, we believe that teaching is a ministry and office of the

church and ask for God's blessing on our teachers at the start of each

year. You're invited to join us for this annual event as our teachers renew

their promises to faithfully teach the Scriptures and live as wholesome

examples of Christ for our students. Join us this Sunday (9/12) at 10:30

AM for this hour-long event which is followed by refreshments in the

Parish Hall. Please note that face masks are required at all Canterbury

events. (link) 

 

Items in Red Folders:

Remember to review items in the red communique envelope which goes

home on Thursday afternoons and be sure to return the envelope on

Friday mornings. 

 

1) Get Acquainted Picnic Form (9/25)



We look forward to seeing many of you on campus on Saturday, Sept.

25th for our "Get Acquainted" Family Picnic. Review and return the form

sent home. This event is a great time to meet other parents, get to know

our entire staff, and encourage one another in our community.  

 

2) City Team Hygiene Kit Drive (9/20-27) 

You will also find a flyer regarding the Hygiene Kit Drive with CityTeam.

This is a practical way for our students to learn about and participate in

"loving our neighbors." We partner with CityTeam because of its mission

to serve those suffering from homelessness, hunger, poverty, and

addiction with God's restorative love. 

They are looking for travel-size soaps, shampoos, toothbrushes,

toothpaste, combs, razors, shaving cream, deodorant, feminine products,

and hand sanitizer. These can be placed in a large plastic bag and

brought to the Canterbury school office from Monday, Sept. 20th through

Monday, Sept. 27th--in this tangible way to give back and share God's

blessings with others.  

 

 

In Christ Alone, 

 

Father Macias +   
 



Upcoming Events

Sunday, Sept. 12  

Teacher Commissioning Service (10:30 AM) 

Monday-Monday, Sept 20-27  

Hygiene Kit Drive for City Team 

Saturday, Sept. 25  

Get-Acquainted Picnic 

Tuesday, Oct. 5  

Back to School Night

Friday, Oct. 15  

School Photo Morning

Monday, Nov. 1  

All Saints Day Parade

Friday, Nov. 5  

1st Quarter Ends (Minimum Day)

Monday, Nov. 8  

1st Quarter Report Cards Issued 
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